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òCarry It Welló 

  It has been written somewhere, by some sage, òThose who have lived well in their own time      

  have lived well for all time.ó  Sister Joan Chittister, member of the Benedictines in Erie, PA,                

  interprets this statement in her wonderful book òA Passion for Life: Fragments of the Face of  

  God.ó  She takes it to mean that every age needs to know that people carry the great weight of  

  life, and carry it well.   

  When we think back on models from the past, the memory of their struggle, of how they lived    

  with courage, conviction, compassion, and grace, often it is the light from their lives that enables  

  us to make our own way through the mysteries and strains of our time.  There are so many of the  

  faithful from the past who come to mind: Teresa of Avila, Joan of Arc, Gandhi, Martin Luther  

  King.  And looking back on 2015, there are countless present day models whose valiant lives are  

  the light that inspires us, and as this calendar year comes to a close, I am mindful and grateful  

  for each on                                                                                                                                                              

                                                                                                                                                                    

  In the 14 th  Century, in a tiny hut built against her local church, one such model was Julian of           

  Norwich, who devoted her life to God and to listening to the plights of the people.   It was a time  

  of peasant revolt, disparity between rich and poor, and the Black Death was ravaging Europe.       

  In her Revelations of Divine Love , Julian expressed her visions of God and shared them with the           

  people of her community in Norwich.   She devoted her life to reflection and communion with God.   

  She prayed for the world around her, compassionately looking upon her  

  own troubled time with the loving eyes of God.                                                                                                                                                    

  As a mystic and spiritual leader, one of her greatest contributions to the     

  church was the notion that despite our state of sinful nature, òAll shall  

  be well, and all shall be well, and all manner of things shall be well.ó    

  She urged her people to realize that it is through challenges that we  

  grow, as we continually turn ourselves over to God.  She believed deeply  

  that through the weakest points of our humanity, we are raised to the    

  divine in the ultimate hope: divine love made known to us in Jesus ñ 

  even in her world burdened by corruption, a church divided, the plague,  

  and unrest in society.  Julian of Norwich belongs to history as a witness  

  to Godõs love in the face of human frailty, and hers was a testimony to    

  a better way ña way of hope. 

As we begin 2016 together and alone, I pray Godõs divine love         

and spirit of hope come alive in us all, so that we step into the         

New Year ready to carry it well.  

     Faithfully,  

                        Ali  
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Latest Update from Chad Jones and Family.  

 

Hello Everyone,  

  We wanted to let all of you know that we pray you have a wonderful           

New Year and to give you our latest update.  Chad recently completed a                

one year chaplain    residency at the University of Louisville hospital .                     

He recently accepted a job offer in Minneapolis with hospice. He's very                    

excited about this next venture and I think he'll be really good at it.                        

He's always loved the pastoral care part of any of his previous positions                    

the most, so I think he will really enjoy this. Chad starts with them January 

18th but he'll be going up alone at first. The kids and I will stay back and try                  

to get things squared away with our house here in Louisville. Chad's also                   

going to spend some time checking out the surrounding areas outside of               

Minneapolis so that we can live outside of the city a little bit. We hope to                  

be able to join him in March.  Please keep us in your prayers as we begin                 

this exciting adventure.ó 

Blessings,  

   Natalie  
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Fellowship and Hospitality  

Committee Members: Emilia Bernd, Helene Horn, Ann Kohland, Tom Jenne, Joni Steiner, 

Sue Moore and Jessica King (chairperson).  

 The Fellowship and Hospitality Committee meets on the first Tuesday of each month 

at 10:30am in the middle room at Caldwell Church.  We encourage anyone who would like to 

be a part of this committee to join us.  Perhaps you would just like to help at some of the 

events we sponsor.  If that is your choice please contact one of our committee members.                                      

 Our committee arranges for Coffee hour hosts.  Please check the bulletin board in the 

coffee room to see when your name appears.  If you find the date you have been assigned is 

not good for you, we ask that you find someone to take your place. Please call Tom Jenne if 

you switch dates with someone (Tomõs-cell-#716-870-0013).                                                                                                                                             

 We celebrate the first Sunday of each month as Birthday 

Sunday for all people who have birthdays in the current month.  

A cake is provided which will be found in the refrigerator in the 

church kitchen.  You  may choose to serve just cake and coffee or 

if you prefer you  may add other snacks as you see fit.  There is 

a list of instructions to follow on the cupboard door near the sink 

describing how to make the coffee etc. Peg Earl will also call you 

during  the week to remind you of your  upcoming date to serve 

as the coffee hour host.  

 

 

Coffee Hour Hosts:  

WŀƴǳŀǊȅ 
ло  .ǳƴŀƭǎƪƛ CŀƳƛƭȅ 
мл  WǳŘȅ 5ŜǿŜȅ 
мт  IǳƴǎƛŎƪŜǊ CŀƳƛƭȅ 
нп  wƻŀŎƘ CŀƳƛƭȅ 
ом  DǊŜŜƴ CŀƳƛƭȅ 
 

CŜōǊǳŀǊȅ 
 лт  tŀǘ /ŀǊǇŜƴǘŜǊ ϧ [ŜǎƭŜȅ /ƭŜƳƻƴǎ  
 мп  YŀǘƘȅ 5ǳŜƭƭ ϧ bŀƴŎȅ IƻƭƭŜƴōŜŎƪ 
 нм  vǳƛƎŀƴ CŀƳƛƭȅ 
 ну  /ƻǊǊƛǾŜŀǳ CŀƳƛƭȅ 
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Kids Corner  

   On behalf of the Christian Education Committee, we hope your Christmas season was 

full of  family, love and remembering the special gift Christ gave all of us, when he gave   

us his Son. Our prayers extend to your friends and families for a happy and healthy       

New Year!  

December was a busy month. We hope you were able to come and enjoy the Christmas 

Pageant   on December 20th. The kids did a fabulous job!!!   Weõd like to thank the               

children and their parents for their time and effort in making it the success that it was.             

A special thank you to Patti Brozyna, Pat Carpenter, Suzanna Burn and to everyone who  

helped with costumes and scenery. Thank you too to Lesley Clemmons for leading the              

childrenõs choir that added a wonderful touch to this yearõs pageant. 

We had a wonderful turn out at the Love Feast.  We had tasty sandwiches, treats and        

devotions.  Each family left with a beautiful Advent Wreath to enjoy in their own homes. 

Thank you to Sarah King, Ted Guilford and all involved, for getting the fresh evergreens 

and supplies needed.  

Another successful event was the Stocking Project. The coins collected by the children 

from the congregation yielded $420.00 which was used to fill Christmas stockings with         

gifts for 10 needy children in our community. This completed one of our youth groupõs         

goals for the year. Thank you to Patty Brozyna  for making the stockings, purchasing            

the gifts, and helping to assemble them.  

Sunday school resumes January 3rd. We encourage all the children to come and bring    

a friend. We have some special things planned and would love to start off the new year              

with a nice turn out.  

Childrenõs Choir will begin to hold rehearsals after church again.  

Family Flick Night will be coming in February. More details later.  

 We are continuing our 6 week block teaching schedule for 2016.  We hope to                    

continue to have  2 -3 classes available based on age every Sunday during church.                  

If you are interested in  getting on the rotation we would love some volunteers to help           

out. The more volunteers we have in the rotation the better everyone will be able to              

enjoy all facets of Sunday morning worship. If you are unable to commit to a 6 week                   

block of teaching, we are also creating  a Sub list of people  who would like to be                        

involved in helping out in Sunday school classes if something comes up for our regular 

teachers. We encourage anyone interested to contact                  

Dana, Judy or Laura.  

Sincerely,  

  The Christian Ed. Committee  
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The Lake George Music Festival 2016                                                                

The schedule is coming together, and they are bringing something new for this winter season!                 

Don't miss out on the 2nd Annual Winter Concert Series on                                                                    

February 6th & 7th, 2015, here at Caldwell!                                                                     
The Lake George Music Festival is known for bringing thrilling performances and world -class                 

musicians to Lake George during the summer season.  The festival is Lake George's first and only         

classical music festival and artist retreat for gifted young professionals and musicians. Offering free 

concerts and events including open rehearsals, live concerts, interactive  workshops, outreach events 

and more ~the Lake George Music Festival is perfect for music lovers of all ages!  

The 1st Annual Winter Concert Series, part of the 2015 Lake 

George Music Festival, will be held on Saturday, Feb. 6th at 7:00 

and Sunday, Feb. 7th at 3:00. The     concert series will feature 

musicians from The Yale School of  Music, The Chamber Music 

Society of Lincoln Center, and the Czech Philharmonic Orches-

tra. Both concerts will be held at Caldwell Presbyterian Church  

on 71 Montcalm Street in Lake George. Both  concerts are free 

and open to the public (there is a suggested $10 donation). Free 

parking will also be available in the lot behind the church.  

AMUSING SENTENCES THAT ACTUALLY  APPEARED  IN CHURCH BULLETINS                                                                           
Contributed by Lesley Clemons  

 
�³ -The Fasting and Prayer Conference includes meals  

�³ -�7�K�H���V�H�U�P�R�Q���W�K�L�V���P�R�U�Q�L�Q�J�����´�-�H�V�X�V���:�D�O�N�V���R�Q���W�K�H���:�D�W�H�U���µ���7�K�H���V�H�U�P�R�Q���W�R�Q�L�J�K�W�����´�6�H�D�U�F�K�L�Q�J���I�R�U������������������
�-�H�V�X�V���µ 

�³ -�'�R�Q�·�W���O�H�W���Z�R�U�U�\���N�L�O�O���\�R�X���R�I�I�������/�H�W���W�K�H���&�K�X�U�F�K���K�H�O�S�� 

�³ -�/�D�G�L�H�V�����G�R�Q�·�W���I�R�U�J�H�W���W�K�H���U�X�P�P�D�J�H���V�D�O�H�����,�W�·�V���D���F�K�D�Q�F�H���W�R���J�H�W���U�L�G���R�I���W�K�R�V�H���W�K�L�Q�J�V���Q�R�W���Z�R�U�W�K���N�H�H�S�L�Q�J��
around the house. Bring your husbands.  

�³ -Next Thursday there will be try -outs for the choir. They need all the help they can get.  

�³ -�$�W���W�K�H���H�Y�H�Q�L�Q�J���V�H�U�Y�L�F�H���W�R�Q�L�J�K�W���W�K�H���V�H�U�P�R�Q���W�R�S�L�F���L�V���´�:�K�D�W���L�V���+�H�O�O�"�µ�����&�R�P�H���H�D�U�O�\���D�Q�G���O�L�V�W�H�Q���W�R���R�X�U��
choir practice.  

�³ -Eight new choir robes are needed due to the addition of several new members and to the              
deterioration of some older ones.  

�³ -The church will host an evening of fine dining, superb entertainment, and gracious hostility.  

�³ -This evening there will be a hymn sing in the park across from the church. Bring a blanket and 
come prepared to sin.  

�³ -The pastor would appreciate it if the ladies of the congregation would lend him their electric       
girdles for the pancake breakfast next Sunday.  

�³ -Weight Watchers will meet at 7 pm at the First Presbyterian Church. Please use the large double 
door at the side.  


